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Department of Transportation 

District One Headquarters Relocation 

  

The Department of Transportation is relocating their District One Headquarters from 21st and Van 

Buren to 21st Street and Rice Road.   

 

 
 

The current headquarters includes the office and 

shop located at the northern end of the current 

campus.  Attached at the southern end of the 

building is the District Shop.  Also on the complex 

are various storage buildings and the research and 

materials labs.   

Existing site bordered o the north by 21st Street, 
on the east by S. Kansas Avenue, on the south by 
SW 24th, and the west by SW Van Buren. 
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The complex is moving to 21st and Rice Road, were the Department of Transportation owns land and 

is purchasing adjacent property to provide acceptable amount of property to build the new District One 

complex.  KDOT is currently surveying the property which is currently has dense growth of trees and 

shrubs. 

The district office is currently expected to be located on the east end of the property with the district 

shop directly west of the office.  Access to the highway is much improved over the existing site.   

 


